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Christ is the Reason for this School 

Coming Events 
  

Jan. 15  No School ~ Human Rights Day 

Jan. 18 End of 2nd Quarter 

   Regular Release Time 

Jan. 19 No School ~ Professional Day 

Jan. 29-Feb 2 Catholic School’s Week 
 
 
 

Read2 Ride Program 
 

 SPPS has been accepted into the Read2Ride Program 
sponsored by Silverwood Theme Park again this school year.  
It is open to students from Preschool - 6th Grade. You will 
find a sheet with the reading log and the rules in this family 
envelope for each of your students.  Students must read 10 
hours from now until March 31st in order to earn a ticket to 
Silverwood.  Logs should be turned into your student(s)’ 
teacher(s) the first week back from spring break. 
 

SPPS Girls Jr. High Basketball 
 

 The SPPS Jr. High Basketball season will begin with 
practice on January 16th.  This year we will have one team 
with 5th - 8th Grade girls playing.  Mrs. C. Rupp will be the 
coach.  The first game is currently scheduled for February 6th 
@ Orofino, and games go through March 14th.  The current 
schedule has been posted to the calendar at www.myspps.org, 
and a game schedule will be distributed after the A.D. 
meeting on 1/10.  There may be some changes. SPPS will be 
playing the JV/7th Grade schedule, and St. John Bosco will 
play the Varsity/8th Grade schedule in the games following 
the SPPS team on the same dates and locations.  7th &  8th 
grade girls playing need a physical before the first day of 
practice, and turn in the sheet from the doctors office to Miss 
Penny.  
 

Sports Eligibility  
 

    SPPS students taking part in extracurricular 

activities at Sts. Peter & Paul School or Grangeville 

Elementary School must maintain a C average & 

have no F’s in any subject. An ineligible student may, 

through makeup work or redo’s (as already defined in 

each classroom policy) become eligible as soon as his/

her grades meet the C average requirement. For the 

first Friday of grading period, the prior two weeks of 

grades will be used for determining eligibility. 

Eligibility checks will be made & notification given 

every Friday. If a student is ineligible, the teacher 

will notify the principal first, then the parents & the 

coach.  

 

Salt and Light/EWTN Catholic Radio is on 89.5 FM! 

 Chocolate Fantasy Auction 
 

 With the New Year upon us, we are working 

hard to make our auction a huge success. Please 

bring your donation to the school as soon as you can. 

A deadline is set for February 9th to insure your 

items are listed in the book.  

 We are having the ‘Wine Grab’ again this year 

and we are looking for wine donations. We have to 

have the wine to the school office by Feb. 15th to be 

able to get the report to the state on time. Please   

consider donating a bottle or two. Thank you! 

 

1st & 2nd Grade 100th Day 
 

 The 1st and 2nd graders are saving full size 

Pringle cans (with lids please) and chip bags (please 

rinse out) for our annual 100th day reading house. 

 Please save them for us and bring them to our 

classroom.  Thank you! 

 

Catholic Schools Week 

For Catholic Schools Week, SPPS will be honoring 

four former Priests who served at SPP. Father 

Sleeva, Father John, Father Mariusz, and Father 

Brad.  In the family envelope you will find a sheet 

where you can help us out with fond memories of 

these Priests.  Please take some time to fill this out 

and return it in the family envelope.  The general 

schedule for Catholic Schools week beginning 1/29 is:  

Monday - kick off activity, Tuesday - Alumni Lunch, 

Wednesday - Escape Room, Thursday - Catholic Quiz 

Bowl, Friday - Priest Care Packages.  More  

information will be coming for the items we will be 

collecting. 
 

Upcoming Open Gym Dates/Times  

The next Open Gyms are scheduled for January 26th 

and February 9th from 2:15 to 3:15.  Both days are 

Fridays.  Thanks again to Bruce Florence for  

agreeing to supervise these opportunities for our  

students.   

 

We need a volunteer to organize Doughnuts for 

Dads and Maple Bars for Moms.  If we don’t 

have one the opportunity disappears! 

 

Treasures:  Schaeffer - Helped pick up another  

student’s Crayons when they fell. 


